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Healthy Practices Is Now Digital 

Based on feedback received from our valued Providers, MVP Health Care® (MVP) is excited to 

announce that our Provider newsletter, Healthy Practices, will now be delivered digitally. 

MVP will still share new information every quarter of the year, but as you have requested in our 

annual Provider Satisfaction Surveys, Important Updates, Process Updates, Policy Updates, Tips for 

Closing Gaps in Care, and more will now be posted online. 

 

The new issue is now online: 

Check out the Healthy Practices Winter 2024 issue at mvphealthcare.com/DigitalHP.   

 

In this issue you’ll find:  

• New MVP Wellness Program for Medicare & D-SNP Members  

• Important HEDIS Updates  

• Policy Updates, Including Payment, Medical, Pharmacy, & Formulary  

• And More 

 

Sign up to receive emails when new information is posted online at 

mvphealthcare.com/provideremail. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It’s Time to Recertify Your Patients!* 

The Families First Coronavirus Response Act has expired. 
To learn how MVP can help your patients continue their 

coverage, visit mvphealthcare.com/recertification. 

*Applies to Members enrolled in Medicaid, Child Health Plus (CHP), Health and Recovery 

Plan (HARP), and the Essential Plan (EP). 
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